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Duquesne ' Light Company
' ATTN: Mr. C. N. Dunn

Vice President ~
Operations Division

435 Sixth Avenue
Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania 15219

Gentleren:

This refers to your letters dated December 24, 1979 and January 10, 1980, in
response to cur letter dated December 5,1979, and to the information provided
by you at a meeting corducted with the Director, NRC Office of Inspection and.

Enforcement, on January 22, 1980. The results of the above meeting will be
reported under separate cover as IE Report No. 50-334/80-04.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented
in your letter and discussed at the above meeting. These actions will be
examined during subseqLent inspections of your licensed program. We further
acknowiecge receipt cf your payment of the civil penalty in the amount of *

S5,000.00, in accordance with our letter of December 5,1979.

Your.ccoperaticn with ts is appreciated.

Sincerely,
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,[ Victor .tel o, Jr..

/ Director
Office of Inspection

and Enforcement

F. . B.issert, Tech 5ical Assistant Nuclearcc:
R. Washabaugh, QA Manager
J. Werling, Staticn Superintendent

:G.-Moore, General Superintendent,
i Power Staticns'Cepartment h
|. J. J. Carey,- Director of Nuclear hg
j_ Operatiens D uu,

R. Martin, Nuclear Engineeri

J.':Sieber, Superintendent of Licensing '

and Compliance, BVPS
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